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Praise & Prayer February 2010 
Dear friends and donors of FESIA:

We’re back again!!! Ready to continue our service in the formation of students and to be a blessing to our country through the transformation of their lives and thus the lives of the children in their care. We give thanks to God for this time of rest and for renewing our strength for this new year. 

Thank you, also to you for continuing with us in this year. We are grateful for all your support and especially in prayer for us. We are very conscious of the need to depend on the Lord’s provision in everything not just financially for this work to continue. 
We give thanks to God for each person who works in FEISA and ask that we be united together in One Lord, One Spirit. Pray that we might spend more time praying for one another and that each moment we might serve God with integrity and dedication. 
Rupert and Sandra are working very hard to closet the books for 2009. Please pray for them, giving thanks for their integrity and responsibility. Also, pray for Ruth, the Academia Secretary. She is the one that the pupils see each day. Silvi and Adri continue working in the library, preparing the materials that both teachers and pupils are going to need.  Delia serves faithfully in the cleaning. We ask for strength for her and also for Gloria and Ana as they lead FEISA and share the coordination. 
We pray that God will bring to the FEISA those students that He wants to be there with us. We need a minimum of 15 students in both the 1st year and also on the degree course to be able to open the class. But we don’t want to be few; we want God to send along all those who are in His plans. We pray that the new students and those who are already with us might be open to the gospel and let God bring His salvation into their lives and that God might freely use each member of the team in FEISA to fulfil that mission. 
On the 16th Feb our 3rd year students started their practices in the State schools. Pray for them, the teachers working with them and for the little ones in their care. Pray that God might give them strength, health, finances and creativity in their planning and above all His love to love the children

As you know, although most of our pupils work, their wages don’t stretch to covering their expenses and because of this we have received at least four new requests for scholarships from our pupils alongside more from the new pupils. We have given new scholarships to 2nd and 3rd year pupils that we hadn’t already put into our budget. We realize that it’s impossible to solve every economic and family necessity that our pupils have so we ask you to pray for us that we might have wisdom and mercy in every case. If any of you feel called to help us economically and support our students any small amount will be gratefully received. Whatever is small to us can produce great blessings in the lives of our young people who otherwise wouldn’t be able to continue to study.
We encourage ourselves with these words:-

He who began a good work in you will carry it on to completion in the day of Christ Jesus.

Philippians 1:6.
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